
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 4  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be demonstrating our creativity by planning 

and writing our own stories using the Pobble stimulus of two 

aging superheroes!  The adults in Year 3 can’t wait to read 

what the children come up with. 

Towards the end of the week we will learn to extend sentences 

using subordinating clauses.  

Mathematics This week in maths we will explore the features of shape by 

identifying parallel and perpendicular lines.  We will identify 

right angles in our school environment and in shapes.  

Since we have an inset day on Friday of this week, we will be 

taking our Cracking Times Tables on Thursday.  

Topic In Science we will continue to explore our new topic of 

Animals including humans.  We will also we designing 

Egyptian Death Masks and learning about what Ancient 

Egyptians ate. 

 

We would like to thank you for your support listening to your child read and 

helping them to learn their spellings and times tables.  

Please could violins be brought into school on a Wednesday morning and 

taken home at the end of the day as we have limited storage in our Year 3 

classrooms.  Thank you for your support with this. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to speak with us on the door in the 
morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by email via the school office. 

 

Best wishes, 

  

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


